| encourage support of HB 3376 to provide grants to movie theaters which have been closed due to the
Covid-19 health restrictions. This is an industry that is important for entertainment and also provides
educational opportunities to the fans. Additionally the industry has not received any assistance from
economic stimulus packages passed by Congress. Movies provide a totally different type of
entertainment than any other medium for a reasonable price. We need to keep theaters in our
community but they need help to survive.



